
 
 

 
 
 
 

Monday 3rd June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
I am delighted to announce that our annual sports day competition at City Academy will be 

hosted at our local athletics venue, Alexander Stadium, Walsall Road, Perry Barr, B42 2LR. 

This event will take place on Tuesday, 11th June 2024. Pupils will be transported to the 

stadium via coaches to participate in the event and will begin departing back to school at 2 

pm. Students are permitted to wear either the full Academy uniform or the full Academy PE 

kit if they are participating in the day's events. 

 

A packed lunch will be provided for your child, but all students must bring plenty of fluids in 

case of hot weather. Please note, there are no facilities to purchase food at the stadium on 

the day. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Should you have any queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact the school or 

myself via email at wmcallister@corecity.academy. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr W. McAllister 

 

     

 

 

Head of PE 
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